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Comments: To whom it may concern,

I must say it's disappointing when you look at what's being proposed here. The land being swapped is some of
the best public land hunting and hiking our state has to offer. Opening up a trail is great and all but it completely
devalues the land and the reasons we enjoy it so much. This swap only benefits the Yellowstone club and a few
public land owners....hardly the majority of residents who truly appreciate it. We don't need a trail to navigate
through these areas we have 100's of applications available to navigate these areas safely and legally. Nobody
appreciates this land more than the hunters and hikers that actually use it.

Andrew Brakke



